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        MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

March 8, 2004

TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
State

Government Relations staff have learned that Senator Kevin Murray will soon introduce a resolution, instructing the MTA to drop its appeal of the Consent Decree.  Additional information of the resolution will be provided as soon as it is available.

If you have any questions on issues in this Legislative Brief please contact Michael Turner, Manager for State Affairs at (213) 922-2122, or Kimberly Yu at (213) 922-4145. 
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